Undergraduate Policy Council
Library 200
November 14, 2007
Present: Eric Bridges, Christie Burton, Scott Butterfield, Yalonda Carson, Jeff Chastine, Susan Henry, Todd Janke, Greg Kordecki, Bobby Marcus, Mario Norman, Laveda Pullens, Donna Taffar, Patricia Todebush, Dora Weir, Ximena Zornosa
The meeting was called to order at 12:30 pm

1. Members introduced themselves.
2. The minutes from the October 17th meeting were approved.
3. Daycare Progress Report

a. Taffar handed out a copy of the report the subcommittee compiled and spoke at length about their October 15th meeting.

b. The subcommittee researched several ideas including locations on campus for a daycare center as well as off-campus facilities. They found that for several reasons, there is no suitable location on campus for a daycare center.

c. On the recommendation of the Clayton Community Authority, the subcommittee researched the Premier Academy which is located roughly five miles from the campus. Taffar and Pullens were both impressed with this facility.

d. There will be a meeting with ACE on November 28th.

e. A question was raised on how much demand there was for daycare. Taffar answered that it is another task that the subcommittee must handle in the form of a survey which will be done after meeting with ACE, but felt that with just faculty alone, there was already a significant need.

4. Discussion of progress on student travel to conferences

a. Butterfield spoke to faculty members on the previous ways this has been done in the School of Business and discussed his findings.

b. Henry mentioned the possibility of using the Faculty-Staff Fund Drive to obtain funds.

c. Henry encouraged the Council to keep in contact with their Deans on this subject and to also think of ideas for an end of year symposium for those who travel.

5. Identifying the link for scheduling on-campus extracurricular activities

a. Chastine emailed the link to the Council which can be found off of the Campus Life homepage.

b. Todebush brought up the issue of groups of students not affiliated with any student organization not being able to reserve space for protests and class projects.

6. Perusal and potential changes to the By-Laws regarding the UPC
a. Alex Hall has been tasked to revamp the faculty by-laws and wanted the Council to review them for possible changes.

b. Janke and Norman volunteered to take on this task.
7. There were no announcements.
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A motion was made to adjourn.  

Submitted by:  Jillian Jones
